
HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY 

SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

CHAD CHRONISTER, SHERIFF 
March 13, 2025 

RE: Request for Qualifications 2022-014, Architectural and Engineering Services 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Hillsborough County Sheriffs Office (HCSO) will be soliciting additional 

Qualification Submittals pursuant to 2022-014 PART B, paragraph 4. Responses to the above­

referenced solicitation will be accepted between March 20, 2025, and April 29, 2025 for 

consideration under the same terms and conditions, effective upon award and for the remaining 

(2) two possible agreement periods beginning January 17, 2026.

If you have any questions, please direct them to our Buyer, Marianne Theen, 

MTheen@TeamHCSO.com, Purchasing@HCSO. Tampa.FL.US. 

WVS/mt 

Sincerely, 

William V. Spinelli, CPA 

Chief Financial Officer 

P.O.BOX 3371 • TAMPA, FLORIDA 33601 • PHONE 813-247-8000 • TEAMHCSO.COM 


